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MISSIONARIES TO ETHIOPIA

Dear Brethren, Wanda and | greet you in the precious name of Jesus. We
trust that you are well and rejoicing in the Lord.

Here is the April to June 2025 ministry report. We had 24 saved, 29
baptized and 9 evangelists in trainiiig‘. Our church in Legetafo continues to
be blessed with full attendance on Sundays plus many other activities
during the week.

Pastor Teddy is busy with the work at Sebeta as it is in high gear. We may
complete it by November. We still need help to raise up $40,000. Some of



this has been promised. Will you make a commitment to help us finish?
Thank you.

A NEW OPPORTUNITY HAS OPENED IN AWASH. One of our churches
has been offered a beautiful piece of land with the title deed. The cost is
only $1200.00. You say that's amazing. Yes, itis. Is there someone who
would like to invest in souls and a permanent church here in Ethiopia?
Please help us.

Love in Christ,

Ray and Wanda Hoover
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